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03/05/2025  17:40:462024/5407/P OBJ Anthony Mirams I welcome the effort going into preserving the Highgate Cemetery in general.

However I feel strongly that one area gas been badly misjudged. 

The Mound is an active burial area that is visited frequently by relatives of those buried. As such 

it is the area of the whole Cemetery that is most sensitive and precious to many who rightly 

expect an area to be protected for grave visiting and grieving. This is the true purpose of the 

cemetery. 

This seems to have been forgotten in the proposals which place a tool store/ toilet adjacent to 

the graves existing and those that will come. This facility may be needed for staff and tourists but 

why is in not in the main tourist areas away from active graves. 

The facility appears to be larger than is necessary, placed insensitively in least appropriate area 

of the Cemetery, visually intrusive to those visiting relatives graves, and likely to generate footfall 

that will affect the whole Mound atmosphere. 

I sincerely hope that this misjudgement can be rectified so that the sanctity of the 'active' area of 

the Cemetery is not sacrificed for the needs of tourists.
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